Park City Mountain Sports Club October 2016

President's Message

Welcome to Autumn

September 22 was the official day of Autumn. With that date
came thunderstorms and a huge dip in temperatures. Many
have lamented the end of golf, warm weather hiking and biking,
and aquatic sports. However, do not despair! We still have
hikes scheduled for October and encourage you to be
prepared for chillier days on the mountain trails. And we also
have exciting bridge games scheduled.

Autumn brings about other changes. October is the time of year when we seek nominees for
the 2017 vacant board positions. Next year, beginning March 2017, we will have Board
Officer positions open for Vice President and TGIF.

Jeri Brooke will vacate the VP position as she transitions into the Presidential role. Both the
Vice President and TGIF positions require a full time resident to serve on the board.

Judy Friedman will leave the TGIF board position at end of December. Although Judy was
the Board officer, she had invaluable assistance throughout the year from Lyn Nadel. Both
Judy and Lyn have done a fantastic job of keeping Friday night TGIF's fun and entertaining.
They even developed a process for simplifying the handling of TGIF for homeowners and
venues! At end of December we will miss these ladies dearly and appreciate their
tremendous efforts for the club.

If you are interested in serving as the TGIF Board Officer and have an assistant in mind, or if
you are interested in the Vice President position, please contact Sheree Anshel. The
Nomination Committee will review all nominees in November. During our annual Bash
celebration, which will be scheduled in late February or early March, members will be able
to cast their vote for the nominees.

As autumn brings a close to summer, a heartfelt thank you to all who stepped up to lead
hikes, bike rides, aquatic events, golf outings, tennis, inline skating, Dogs N Suds, Jordanelle
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picnic, our Moab trips and much more. We appreciate you immensely! Ellen Sherk, our
Winter Activities Officer, will be looking for leaders during the winter months. Stay tuned as
we have more coming your way in terms of winter activities.

As the weather continues to change, do not worry. We encourage you to take bad weather
days to sort through your photos from the summer events. Please send your photos here to
be shared on our website.

Be sure to read email blasts regarding the Halloween Party in October!

Warmest regards,
Sheree Anshel, President

Save the dates!

Halloween Party - October 28
Winter Kick Off - November 18

Have you taken any pictures of club members, or club activities? Share them with
everyone else by sending to photos@pcmsc.org. We have lots of pictures to see!

October birthdays!
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There's lots going on in the club, please go to our

ﬂ %05;43 35 ﬁﬁ website for more information. And check the calendar
section frequently, as activities get added regularly.
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